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June 4, 2009 (Agenda)
Local Agency Formation Commission

105 East Anapamu Street, Room 403
Santa Barbara CA 93101

Proposed City of Santa Maria Integrated Waste Management Facility
Dear Members of the Commission:

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended the Commission receive an informational presentation from the City of Santa
Maria regarding a proposed waste management facility.

DISCUSSION

The City of Santa Maria is in the process of planning to construct and activate an Integrated
Waste Management Facility that would be available to serve north county areas.

It is our understanding that the facility would be located on City-owned land that is outside of
the City and there may be a future application submitted to annex the property. It is therefore
appropriate that the Commission receive an information presentation about this subject.

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

BOB BRAITMAN
Executive Officer
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